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item #41 

To chairperson Long and the Board of supervisors, 

I am writing in support of item # 41, Ave Safe Sleep Program. 

The residents living in the RV's alon highway 33 consider the RV to be their home. Some have lived in the RV since the 

Thomas fire. 
It is very important that people in RV's have a safe place to park and live with adequate sanitation provided. 

We do not have a sufficient supply of very low income housing and as such alternatives are needed. 

This 1 year program is a solid start and will provide time for the nearby cities and the county to address the concerns of 

all who will be and are impacted and to plan a longer term solution to the needs of those without adequate housing. 

thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely 
Judy Alexandre 
co-chair, Ventura Social Services Task Force 
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